










May 31, 2021

Re:  6th Grade NASA Field Trip

	Lafayette Christian Academy is planning to take the 6th grade classes to Johnson Space Center during the 2021-2022 school year.  We will travel via chartered coach bus(es).  The one-day trip will cost approximately $140 including food.  Chaperones will be needed.  There may be limited seating available.  Having your deposit ready will help to ensure your seat.
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	Start raising funds during the summer months.  Mowing lawns, babysitting, and garage sales are excellent ways in which your child can participate in earning his or her own funds.  The first deposit will be approximately half the cost of the trip and will be due in mid-September.

	It is tentatively scheduled for Spring 2022.  More information regarding the trip will be given during student orientation on August 12, 2021.

In His Service,

Mr. Broussard

Elementary Principal 
